
 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

August 4, 2021 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Taxi Inspection Fees 
 
Effective September 1, 2021, whoever presents a taxi at SFO GTU for inspection must pay the 
inspection fee directly upon arrival. No inspection will be performed without payment. Certain color 
schemes may choose to pre-pay for all inspection fees. Your color scheme will notify you if they have 
such an arrangement. Otherwise, please arrive at your inspection prepared to pay yourself by check 
or credit card.  
  
Please contact GTU at 650-821-3600 with any questions about construction. 

 
 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner  
SFO Landside Operations 
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